From: Tom Barthel

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2009 8:23 PM
Subject: Bison
Hello

It is nice to have this beautiful spring weather.
| am sending this to those of our customers for whom | have eaddresses.
If you do not want to get emessages from me, please just send a return emessage to that effect.

| am writing to inform you that we will be harvested two bison this week.
No ceremony this time, just work.

One prime animal is mostly sold.
Mostly because as of this minute there is one quarter unsold.
Let me know if you are interested in this quarter.

The second bison is a young cow that we will grind into bison burger.
We have some back orders but there will be more than enough to fill those.
Let me know if you want ground bison.

Grass should start growing soon.

Both bison and beef cows will start calving in May.
Little pigs will be here after the 8" of May.

Come visit when you can.

Have a grand spring.

Tom



